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Our children deserve better! The current budget proposed means cutting a further 

220 teaching and staff positions across Oregon. With the impending closure of the 

Department of Education and associated federal funding, as a state, we need to 

increase our commitment to our families and future citizens.  

 

With respect,  

Josh Levine 

Portland Resident 


